MAIN STREET ADVISORY GROUP AGENDA FOR TUESDAY, MARCH 15, 2016 1ST FLOOR TOWN HALL - 8 AM

Heather Clark, Barbara Clark, Jen Jubin, Heather Lapere, Sue Berkowitz, Jim Morganson, Craig Randall, Dean Dietrich

- 1) Review of notes from 3.8.16
- 2) Feedback from Business Association meeting review of e-mail from Marc Galvin
- 3) Review of Current Regulations:
- 4) Discussion of recommendations:
 - A) Keep current legislation-
 - B) Allow each business an additional sign either sandwich board with 6 ft of sidewalk clearance OR wall mounted attached to building
 - could be difficult to enforce
 - need 6 feet to keep machines
 - may need to provide enforcement authority ability to police
 - could lead to a very cluttered situation
 - may create a liability issue for the Village
 - C) Allow businesses a sandwich board only if they have sufficient sidewalk clearance
 - May create liability issues for the Village
 - May encroach upon land ownership rights
 - This treats different locations differently

Actions to move forward:

MEET WITH BUSINESS ASSOCIATION ON APRIL 12: 8 AM –The goal of the meeting will be to obtain feedback for the various proposals. Sue Berkowitz will ask for us to be placed on their agenda.

CHECK LIABILITY ISSUES- Dean Dietrich will contact Janet Bliss for an opinion

5) Next meeting:

April 12 - JOINT MEETING WITH BUSINESS ASSOCIATION - 8 AM